Statement by Senator Pat Bates posted on her website. http://bates.cssrc.us/content/pats-perspective-
june-2017

Transportation Update

Orange County: Proposed Toll Road Extensions

Many constituents have expressed concern regarding proposed toll road extensions that could go through San
Clemente, San Juan Capistrano, Ladera Ranch and/or Rancho Mission Viejo.

After reviewing the proposals put forth by the Transportation Corridor Agencies (TCA) and listening to and
consulting with many residents and stakeholders regarding this issue, I believe that the proposed alignments could
irreparably harm the quality of life of affected communities. Therefore, I oppose those proposed extensions.

While the proposed toll road extensions are still that - proposals - it is important for everyone to be informed. To
learn more and get involved, visit www.GetMovingOC.com®.
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